
 

 

Study Commencement & Open House  
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study 

Burnhamthorpe Road Character Study 
 

June 25, 2013 — 7 p.m. 
Sixteen Mile Sports Complex, 3070 Neyagawa Boulevard, Oakville — Community Room #1 

 
Your input is important! 
The Town of Oakville appreciates your feedback and ideas and we encourage you to get involved.  
 
At the open house, you have an opportunity to learn about this study — what area it covers, why it is 
being done, concerns being addressed and a look at opportunities. We will also ask you for your 
input on what recommendations you might have for the study area. The project study team will be 
available to answer your questions and take your comments. A second open house will be held in the 
fall for final public input.  
 
What is the purpose of this study?  
Burnhamthorpe Road is currently designated as a regional arterial road under the jurisdiction of 
Halton Region.  However, a new roadway (north Oakville transportation corridor) is being built just 
north of Burhamthorpe Road, and is expected to address future east-west travel demands in this area, 
replacing the regional road function of Burnhamthorpe Road.  
 
This study, which includes a Class Environmental Assessment (EA), will address the current 
Burhamthorpe Road and develop a new road design for the section between Ninth Line and Sixteen 
Mile Creek to better serve the needs of the north Oakville community.  
 
This project will support the objectives of the North Oakville Secondary Plan, which envisions a 
vibrant, mixed-use community that promotes sustainable modes of transportation. 
 
What is the process for this study?  
The study will be carried out in accordance with the planning and design process for Schedule “C” 
projects as outlined in the October 2000 Municipal Class EA document, as amended in 2007 and 
2011.   
 
This process will involve four general phases: 
1. Identify the problem or opportunity 
2. Identify all reasonable alternatives to the undertaking and determine the preferred solution 
3. Examine alternative road designs for the preferred solution and select a recommended design 
4. Document the planning, design and consultation process in an Environmental Study Report 
 



For the most current information about this study, including meeting dates, please email 
burnhamthorpe@oakville.ca to be added to our mailing list.  
 
Please submit your questions and comments, or if have any accessibility requirements in order to 
participate in this project, to the project team contacts:  
 
Town staff:  
Lin Rogers, P. Eng, Transportation Engineer 
Town of Oakville, 1225 Trafalgar Road Oakville ON L6H 0H3  
burnhamthorpe@oakville.ca   905-845-6601, ext. 3236 
 
Project consultant:  
Bob Koziol, Manager, Municipal Transportation 
MMM Group Limited 100 Commerce Valley Dr. W., Thornhill, ON   L3T 0A1 
KoziolB@mmm.ca 905-882-7249      
 
 

 
 
 
Personal information is collected under the authority of The Municipal Act for the purpose of conducting the 
Burnhamthorpe Road Study. Questions about this collection should be addressed to Burnhamthorpe Road Study project 
team at 1225 Trafalgar Road, Oakville, Ontario L6H 0H3 or by phone at 905-845-6601, ext. 3236 or by email at 
burnhamthorpe@oakville.ca  
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